
 

 

SCARECROW STUFF 
 

We will be stuffing scarecrows Tuesday, October 23
rd

. 

 

All parents are welcome to help put them together.  Please see your 
child’s teacher for their class’ scheduled time & to RSVP. 

 

Below is a list of items used by each class to create a scarecrow. Please 
check with your child’s teacher to see what is needed and send in by 
Thursday, October 18th, for the children to use: 

 

*Pillowcase for head 

*Overalls or pants / Skirt or dress 

*Shirt or blouse 

*Gloves for hands 

*Hats 

*Shoes 

*Accessories (jewelry, scarves, etc.)  

 

Scarecrows may be male or female, 

child or adult size, so be creative. 

 

Thank you for your participation & be sure to visit the scarecrows in our 
playground throughout the season. 

 


